
 
CHICAGO TRANSIT AUTHORITY 

Office of the Secretary 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGED FORMAT OF THE MEETING OF THE  

DEFERRED COMPENSATION COMMITTEE  

SCHEDULED FOR SEPTEMBER 24, 2021 DUE TO COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

 

                              
        September 22, 2021 

 
On August 20, 2021, Governor J.B. Pritzker extended through September 28, 2021 the 
State-wide disaster declaration as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic. Section 7(e) of the 
open Meetings Act allows for virtual public meetings while the disaster proclamation 
remains in effect. A determination has been made that the regular meeting of the Deferred 
Compensation committee scheduled for September 24, 2021 will be held virtually pursuant 
to Section 7(e) of the Open Meetings Act. 
 
You may join the regular meeting of the Deferred Compensation committee via Zoom on 
Friday, September 24, 2021 at 2:00 p.m.  You may join the meeting online 
at https://meetings.ringcentral.com/j/1470821067.  Meeting ID: 147 082 1067 or via phone 
at 1-773-231-9226 

 
     

 
 

 
        GREGORY P. LONGHINI 
        Assistant Secretary  
        Chicago Transit Board 
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